
Tenant Lobby Decoration Recommendations 

Date: _______________ 

To: [Property Manager's Name] 

[Property Address] 

Dear [Property Manager's Name], 

As a collective voice of the tenants residing at [Property Address], we would like to present our 

recommendations for enhancing the lobby area to create a more inviting and aesthetically 

pleasing environment. Below are our suggestions: 

1. Color Palette 

We recommend using a neutral color palette with accents of warm hues to create a welcoming 

atmosphere. 

2. Artwork 

Incorporating local artwork or photography can give the lobby a unique identity and foster 

community pride. 

3. Seating Arrangements 

Adding comfortable seating options will encourage social interaction among residents and 

guests. 

4. Greenery 

Introducing indoor plants can improve air quality and provide a touch of nature to the space. 

5. Lighting 

Utilizing warm, ambient lighting can enhance the overall atmosphere and make the lobby feel 

more inviting. 

We believe these enhancements will not only improve the visual appeal of our building but also 

foster a stronger sense of community among residents. Thank you for considering our 

recommendations. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 

[Your Apartment Number] 

[Your Contact Information] 


